
 

 

  

 

 

31st March 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Today your child will be bringing home three booklets (Reading, SPAG and Maths) 

to be completed over Easter. We have put these revision booklets together so your 

child can spend a short amount of time completing the tasks each day. Your child 

may use the Rising Stars revision books to help them with their homework.  

If your child is attending Easter School they will not need to start their booklets 

as they will be working through these with staff throughout the week.  

We appreciate your support and I wish you a Happy Easter. 

Kindest regards  

 

Mr S Rowland 

Head of Year 6 

 

 

 


